
From: Stacy Banach <sbanach@pddmetric.com>  
Sent: Friday, February 08, 2019 1:09 PM 
To: RFA Question <RFA.Question@floridahousing.org> 
Subject: Questions regarding RFA 2019-109 
 
Marisa, 
 
I have a quick question regarding the selection process for RFA 2019-109. 
 
Under the "Sorting Order", "County Award Tally" and "Selections Process" sections, it appears 
that Bay County can have a maximum of two (2) applications funded and all other counties can 
only have one (1) application funded. 
 
Is that correct?   
 
I wasn't sure if the language below was referring to the "Tier-1 category" itself or specifically to 
each county in the Tier-1. 
 
Page 53: 
"Tier 1 Applications may have more than one Application credited to the County Award Tally 
until all eligible Tier 1 Applications have been selected for funding." 
 
Stacy Banach 
Parametric Design & Development  
558 W New England Ave., Suite 230 
Winter Park, FL 32789 
407-758-4866 
sbanach@pddmetric.com 
 


